
 

17 April 2020 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

I attach a statement made in the Assembly yesterday by the Education Minister 

regarding arrangements for the awarding by CCEA of GCSE, AS and A2 grades in the 

summer. 

While, given the exceptional circumstances we face, no system can be expected to be 

perfect, these proposals do provide clarity for pupils, parents and schools. 

 

 

 

 

 
 


